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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jesse Misunas <misunasjesse92@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 9:58 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

As a licensed journeyman electrician. I understand the importance of the schooling and field experience needed to 
evaluate and install all electrical components. The funny thing about electricity is you don’t see it, smell it or hear it until 
something goes wrong. Once there is an incident when something wrong it’s too late. When it goes wrong it usually 
ends in tragedy. Becoming licensed in the trade helps you understand the why. Why something is dangerous. Why 
something is wrong. Why something is bound to fail. When unlicensed, untrained and unqualified people are allowed 
to  work on and with electrical systems. It’s not a matter of if but when something will go wrong. That’s why I believe 
not passing H-7015 as drafted is a tragedy.  


